Norma Ditri

From: Norma Ditri

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 12:31 PM

To: ‘Kaveny, Kevin'

Subject: RE: Recent Letter - Holt Road

Kevin,

Thank you for your response. | will keep you informed if anything changes on my end.
Sincerely,

Norma Ditri

From: Kaveny, Kevin <Kevin.Kaveny@des.nh.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 8:59 AM

To: 'NDitri@wiltonnh.org' <NDitri@wiltonnh.org>
Subject: Recent Letter - Holt Road

Excellent Letter Norma... The Property owners need to retain the services of a Permitted Designer to prepare a new
application for this increase in load or remove the room intended for sleeping purposes...

Kevin J. Kaveny, Compliance Supervisor

Subsurface Systems Bureau, Land Resources Management
Water Division, NH Department of Environmental Services
P.0. Box 95

Concord, NH 03302-0095

Phone: (603) 271-3442

Email: Kevin.Kaveny@des.nh.gov

[gFoIlow us on Twitter!

n Like us on Facebook!




DO

Norma Ditri

Epp— Ea————
From: Kaveny, Kevin <Kevin.Kaveny@des.nh.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 8:59 AM
To: 'NDitri@wiltonnh.org’
Subject: Recent Letter - Holt Road

Excellent Letter Norma... The Property owners need to retain the services of a Permitted Designer to prepare a new
application for this increase in load or remove the room intended for sleeping purposes...

Kevin J. Kaveny, Compliance Supervisor

Subsurface Systems Bureau, Land Resources Management
Water Division, NH Department of Environmental Services
P.O.Box 95

Concord, NH 03302-0095

Phone: (603) 271-3442

Email: Kevin.Kaveny@des.nh.gov

Follow us on Twitter!

n Like us on Facebook!




